From: Ron Byrne <RByrne@loyalistcollege.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 7:44 AM

To: secretariat (SRCR/SCRR) < secretariat@srcr-scrr.gc.ca>

**Cc:** Wallace, Karen (SRCR/SCRR) < Karen. Wallace@srcr-scrr.gc.ca>; Jeremy Laurin

<JLaurin@loyalistcollege.com>

**Subject:** Proposed Revisions to the RCR framework

## Dear Secretariat:

Thank you for the opportunity to reviewed the proposed revisions related to the Tri-Agency's framework for the Responsible Conduct of Research.

I am pleased to let you know that Loyalist College has reviewed the framework and have no further revisions/comments to make related to this important framework and are supportive of the changes recommended.

Thank you again and please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or require any further follow-up,

Ron

Ron Byrne
Senior Vice-President Academic
& Chief Learning Officer

E: rbyrne@loyalistcollege.com

**Please Note:** If you are receiving this email outside normal business hours, please **do not feel compelled** to respond. If the matter is urgent I will contact you directly through another means.





## You're going places.

376 Wallbridge-Loyalist Road, Belleville, Ontario K8N 5B9 T: 613-969-1913

loyalistcollege.com